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Monday, October 20, 2014, is the deadline for San Bernardino County residents to register to 
vote in the 2014 Statewide General Election. The Elections Office of the Registrar of Voters, 
777 East Rialto Avenue, San Bernardino, 92415, will be open until midnight on October 20 to 
accept last minute voter registration applications. Residents can also register online at 
www.sbcountyelections.com. 
 
“We’re trying to make voter registration as convenient as possible,” said Michael Scarpello, 
Registrar of Voters. “San Bernardino County residents can register online, or they can pick up a 
paper registration at more than 150 locations across the county. In addition, we will stay open 
until midnight on Monday to give people as much time as possible to register.” 
 
Residents can pick up paper registration forms at locations throughout San Bernardino County 
such as post offices, city clerks’ offices, and the Department of Motor Vehicles. A map of those 
locations is available on the Elections Office website. 
 
For more information about voter registration, visit the Elections Office website, 
www.sbcountyelections.com, or call (909) 387-8300. 

Elections Office Open Until Midnight for Voter Registration Deadline 
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